Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida’s Office of Early Learning
RULE NOS.:
RULE TITLES:
6M-8.204
Uniform Attendance Policy for Funding the VPK Program
6M-8.300
Provider and Class Registration Procedures; Application; Eligibility Determination
The Office of Early Learning announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: May 23, 2017: cancelled

PLACE: via GoToWebinar: cancelled

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The rule development workshop scheduled for May 23, 2017, has been cancelled. The notice of development of rulemaking was published on May 4, 2017 in Vol. 43, No. 87, F.A.R., ID 18925784.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Tara Huls, 250 Marriott Drive, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)717-8635 or emailing oel.rules@oel.myflorida.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Tara Huls, 250 Marriott Drive, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)717-8635 or email: oel.rules@oel.myflorida.com.
